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PUBLIC NOTICE ITEM: 12/3/2024
LEGISLATIVE 

Office of 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

ATTORNEY 

Jennifer W. Shuler, County Attorney 
Susan J. Prado, Deputy County Attorney 
Christopher A. Hicks, Assistant County Attorney 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

THROUGH: John Titkanich, Jr. 

FROM: Jennifer W. Shuler - County Attorney 

DATE: November 15, 2024 

RE: Public Notice of Public Hearing Scheduled for December 17, 2024, to 
Consider Notice Of Intent To Use Uniform Method Of Collecting Non-Ad 
Valorem Assessments 

The Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 17, 
2024, at 9:05 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, to consider adoption of the 
following: 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO USE UNIFORM METHOD OF COLLECTING 
NON-AD VALOREM ASSESSMENTS 

The public hearing will be held in the County Commission Chambers located on the first floor of 
Building A of the County Administrative Complex, 1801 27th Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32960. 

/cm 
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